

HOUSECALL

Newsletter of the Association of Faculty and Friends
Of the Milton S. Hershey Medical Center of the Pennsylvania State University

November begins the busy season for most of us, and as the holidays approach, it's nice to know that AFF does a lot to help others and remember those we love.

Thanksgiving will soon be here and AFF's Lion's Share is once again collecting grocery store "free turkey" coupons to give to the Hershey and Hummelstown Food Banks. If you donate your coupon through the grocery store, it doesn't actually go to our *local* food banks. So if you could send your coupon to me --



Rebecca Boehmer, at 141 Hanshue Road, Hummelstown, 17036 -- I'll make sure it gets to our Hershey and Hummelstown food banks to make a happier Thanksgiving for our neighbors in need.



One of our favorite traditions is the AFF Peace Tree. It's a beautifully decorated tree filled with remembrances of loved ones, and honoring friends and family going through difficult times. Please take a minute to click on this link to download the form where you can make your own remembrances. We need to get those names in right away so your loved ones will be honored at our ceremony November 16th.

And for AFF members interested in the free educational opportunities HMC offers us, here's the First Friday lecture from the Department of Humanities, November 2 at noon in room C2860. Click here to see the full flyer for more information.



In the next week or so, we'll be sending out our November meetings schedule for AFF interest groups. You're always welcome to attend!

~ Rebecca Boehmer rkboehmer@verizon.net